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April 24, 1934

Mr. J. D. Hunter
State 0il & Gas Imnspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is in reply to your letter of April
16th, regarding the Scott-Kaiser well.

I discussed this matter with Mr, Thomas
IlleClure this morning and showed him your letter.
After some discussion it secemed advisable to us that
you and he get together on Mr. McClurers next trip
to the Pecos Valley and go thoroughly into this mat-
ter. I believe the chances for sucecessful handling
of it are better under this program than any other,

Mr. MeClure agrees that the present loss
of water is not in itself & serious matter but the
general policy of his office is to eliminate all
such lesks,

As T see it, we should cooperate with Mr.
McClure to the best of our ability and with due
fairness to all parties concerned.

Very truly yours,
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E. H. Wells,
State Geologist.,



